
 
                                        Tuesday 17TH March 2020 

 

 

                            AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 
Just one more week left for the After School Clubs – most of them 

finish next week (except Reception football which continues until 

Tuesday 31st March).   We hope your child has enjoyed their Clubs.  

Please note that After School Clubs will not run in the Summer Term 

due to the current situation. 

                           

Cancelled – Student Enterprise Event – Easter   

Bonnet/Hat Making Workshops & Easter Parade 

 
Owing to the uncertainty of Coronavirus we have decided to cancel  

the Student Enterprise event – Easter Bonnet/Hat making workshops. 

For those parents who have paid please come to the school office 

for a refund. 

 

                           Cancelled - Parent Consultations & Scholastic Book 

Fair 

 
Parent Consultation meetings are cancelled this week and next 

week.  We shall re-arrange the appointments in the summer term. 

 

 

 

Milton Keynes Brick Festival Saturday 21st March – Stantonbury 

Leisure Centre  

 
Adult Early Bird Entry (including free 

gift) from 10am Price £10* 

Adult Standard Entry from 11am Price: 

£5* 

Child (4-12) Entry From 11am Price £3* 

Family Ticket (2 Adults & 2 Children) 

From 11am Price £15* 

Under 5s gain admission for free (with a 

paying adult) 

*Plus a £1 Booking Fee 

 

 



 
 

                                Coronavirus Update 
 

Please check your emails regarding the latest Coronavirus 

update. If you have a change in personal circumstances 

including a change in your address, email or phone number, 

please let the school office know.  If your child is unwell it is very 

important that the school is able to contact.    
 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 

 

W/C 9th March 2020 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 97.7% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 91.8% 

1 Squirrels 97.4% 

1 Rabbits 100.0% 

2 Owls 96.1% 

Total attendance                  96.4% 

    

 

Wednesday 18th & 

Thursday 19th 

March 

PM 
Parent Consultations and Scholastic Book Fair Sale 

– Cancelled 

Thursday 19th 

March 

9.00am – 

2.30pm 
Spiders  - Parent Consultations – Cancelled 

Friday 20th March 
9.00am – 

2.30pm 
Honeybees – Parent Consultations – Cancelled 

Tuesday 24th March 
9.00am – 

2.30pm 
Bumblebees – Parent Consultations - Cancelled 

Wednesday 25th 

March 

9.00am – 

2.30pm 
Ladybirds – Parent Consultations - Cancelled 

Monday 6th April – Friday 17th April – Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April – Inset Day 

Tuesday 21st April 8.50am Children Return To School 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 

100.0% for the week beginning 9th March.  

The whole school attendance for that 

week was 96.4%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every 

day and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day, Here. Every day. Ready to 

learn. On time. 

 

For the week beginning the 9th March there 

were 18 occasions when children were late. 

Time lost in the mornings can mount up quickly 

in lost education and cause disruption for other 

children in the class. 

  

 


